Schuylerville Community Theater is pleased to announce auditions for Disney’s ever popular musical, Mary Poppins.  The show dates will be May 4th, 5th and 6th at the Schuylerville High School.  Auditions will be held on Tuesday, January 9th at 7PM for children only; and on Wednesday, January 10th at 7PM for adults only (ages 16 and up.)  Auditions will be held at the Saratoga Town Office Building on the corner of routes 29 and 4.  Character descriptions are available on our website at scttheater.org. 
Those who audition will be required to sing selections from the show (strongly preferred, but can sing a song of your choice to demonstrate your vocal abilities) as well as read from the script.  Please wear comfortable clothing so you can learn a dance combination. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]For further information contact director William Howard at wwh3draper@aol.com (cell – 518-636-8444) or producer Lorraine Thompson at Lorthomp@aol.com (cell-518-369-6558.)

